
 

 

 

 

   
 

Wilson-Gray YMCA Closed as of 3/16 

To our Wilson-Gray YMCA community, 

Out of an abundance of caution to ensure the safety of our staff and members, the 

Wilson-Gray YMCA will be closed until further notice starting Monday, March 16, due 

to a possible exposure to COVID-19. We will be performing a deep cleaning of the 

branch during this time. 

We thank you for your patience and understanding during this time. We will provide 

updates as they become available. For questions, please email 

friends@ghymca.org. 

Sincerely, 

The Wilson-Gray Y Team 

 

This email was sent to Wilson-Gray YMCA members on 3/16/2020 


